
You're Invited to a Garden Party! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to invite you to our Garden Party on Saturday, June 15th, from 3 PM to 6 PM at 

our backyard. 

Join us for an afternoon of fun, food, and friendship. We will have delicious snacks, refreshing 

drinks, and plenty of outdoor games for all ages. 

Please RSVP by June 10th so we can prepare accordingly. 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


